Ross, Alexander (NIH/NINR) [E]

Subject: Providing feedback on NIH Fatigue Presentation

Thank you for joining us for our information session today on Cancer-Related Fatigue. We would like your feedback on the presentation, and the topics we covered on the National Institutes of Nursing Research (NINR) Outreach Group Survey (link and QR code provided below).

https://forms.office.com/g/LKkTYbdZ5P



This is your opportunity to provide feedback on this program and help us make it better for next time. By helping us to evaluate our programs your voice is heard!

Responses to this information collection are voluntary and anonymous. We do not ask for your name or contact information. Data will be analyzed only in aggregate, and will help NINR review and expand its outreach programs into the community. The survey should take approximately 5 minutes to complete.

If you have any questions please contact me.

Thank you for your participation today. This will help the NINR Division of Intramural Research become more a part of your community, and many others!

Very respectfully,

Alex Ross BS, BSN, RN
Senior Research Nurse Specialist
National Institute of Nursing Research - DIR
Symptom Management Branch & Symptom Science Center

Cell: 301-841-5068 Alexander.Ross2@nih.gov